
 
The Magnolia Forest Garden Club recently held their March meeting at 
the home of Janet Bernard, with 4 co-hostesses. The meeting was called to 
order with a prayer by Fay Vogt, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
Committee reports were given including a Horticulture report by Pam 
Anderson on beetles and ladybugs. 
Also, there will be an Adopt-A School program on Bees at Florida Elementary 
School next month.  An update on our upcoming Flower Show for Thursday, 
March 28,, 2019 was also presented. 

  

The table was decorated with an Easter theme, and delicious refreshments 
were served.  The program was given by Debbie Corales, an LCGF Flower 
Show Judge and Master Gardener.  She spoke on the many schools that 
LCGF offers, especially the Environmental School which she found very 
interesting. The Magnolia Forest Garden Club is a member of the Louisiana 
Garden Club Federation, Inc., National Garden Clubs, Inc. and Deep South 
Garden Clubs, Inc. 

 

Seen here are co-hostesses Carroll Knowles, Jane Freeman, and Carol Carrigan; 
hostess, Janet Bernard, and co-hostess, Tammy Artalona. 

 


